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I read with interest or rather disgust the submission (number 10) of a person claiming to be an 
Area Manager at Junee Correctional Centre who dribbled on about the transparency of his 
centres operations and how the enquiry should know what a positive thing this is. Does this 
person have any idea of the terrible and traumatic upheaval to staff and their families, which this 
departments hierarchy is attempting to perpetrate, all built on a litany of irrelevant falsehoods? He 
makes no mention of the fact that he has probably submitted an expression of interest to his 
superiors to work at Cessnock. I would suggest that his reason for having his name suppressed is 
because Departmental personnel who have been required to bail him and his organisation out of 
trouble since 1993 may be offended by his glib comments. 


